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Re:  Termination of IL-1450 / MP-196

On June 19, 2015, the Department issued an order approving IL-1450 and Mitigation Project-
MP-196. The mitigation project was awarded 360.0 mitigation credits for use in the Little
Deschutes Zone of Impact, of that amount up to 334.8 could of also be used in the Upper
Deschutes, Middle Deschutes and General Zones of Impact

- OnF ebruary 21, 2019, the Department received a request f_rorn the DRC Mitigation Bank and

 Wanek Ranch LLC to terminate the instream lease and mitigation credit project. The lease has
been terminated by the Department, and the mitigation credits awarded to this project Wﬂl no
longer be valid as of December 31, 2018. :

Enclosed is a copy of the final order. If you have any questlons please call me at (5 03) 986~
0884.

. Smierely,

Sarah Henderson
Flow Restoration Program Coordinator

c: J erémy Giffin, Watermaster District 11
File IL-1450 / MP-196

enclosure



